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Notes on 
September 

 
The Mutual 
Ministry 
Committee is 
winding up its first 
ministry review 
using the 
resources provided 
by the ELCIC. 
 
Our excellent 
Choir begins 
rehearsing again 
on Sep 8 at 7pm.  
If you are not 
already in the choir 
but would like to 
join, contact our 
choir director, 
Shayla. 
 
The Craft Group 
will begin meeting 
again on Sep 14, 
9am to noon, in the 
fellowship hall or 
the boardroom.  
Feel free to drop 
in! 
 
Come to the ORLC 
Sing-Along, 
Saturday, Sep 17 
beginning at 5pm.  
Shayla and Gail 
will be leading us 
in familiar songs, 

both secular and 
religious, from 
across the 20th 
century.  There will 
also be a simple 
meal with 
sausages provided 
by Horst.  All are 
welcome! 
 
Sunday School 
starts up again on 
Sep 18 at the 
Sunday morning 
worship hour.  If 
you know of any 
children in your 
circle of friends or 
family, invite them 
to come. 
 
It is hoped that 
enough teens will 
have signed up to 
be able to start the 
Youth Choir by 
Sep 21.  If you 
know of any young 
people, ages 12-
17, invite them or 
let their families 
know. 
 
This year the 
Convention of the 
Southern Interior 
Conference 
(ELCIC 
congregations of 

the southwest 
interior of BC) will 
be held at Faith 
Lutheran in 
Kelowna (Rutland 
area) the evening 
of Friday, Sep 23, 
and all day 
Saturday, Sep 24.  
More information 
about times will be 
forthcoming. 
 
The weekly Bible 
Study will begin 
again on 
Wednesday, Sep 
28, Noon to 2pm.  
Watch the Sunday 
bulletins for more 
information on the 
book or topic that 
we will study. 
 
Looking Ahead: 
Mark your 
calendars for 
Saturday, October 
15 for the ORLC 
Visioning 
Session to be led 
by Keri Wehlander.  
Next month's 
newsletter will 
have more 
information about 
it. 


